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Dr. M. CONTRERAS 
Chief Executive - Medical Director 

PEH/cm/132 4489 2 
19th April, 1995 

NATIONAL BLOOD TRANSFUSION SERVICE 

NORTH LONDON BLOOD TRANSFUSION CENTRE 
COLINDALE AVENUE 

LONDON 
NW9 5BG 

Telephone: 081-200 7777 ___\ 
 ' Fax: 081-200 3994 

Sri • ~ 

Dr A Gorman 
Consultant Haematologist 
North East Thames Regional Transfusion Centre 
Crescent Drive 
Brentwood 
Essex. CM15 8DP 

--------- ----------------------------

GRO-A 

Dear Angela, 

Re: HCV _L_ _ookback_ _._ 
Ms GRO-A - doI GRo-A 59 

Essex. G RO-A GRO-A

The above-named has been confimed anti HCV positive on testing at this centre in 1993. 

From our records it appears that she gave previous donations in your region before then. 

You may therefore wish to include these donations in your lookback exercise. I hope 
you can trace the necessary records. 

With best wishes. 

Yours sincerely 

GRO-C 

Dr P EfIiewitt
Acting Medical Director 
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